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Special Newsletter No. 29/2018
July 2, 2018

Subject: Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease Update
Dear Parents,

With Best regards,
Lertlah School

Reply Form
Special Newsletter No. 29/2018

Signed _______________________ Parent

I, Parent of __________________________________________________________ Class __________
Have  received  the  Newsletter “Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease Update” and  will  fully cooperate with 
the school to take care of my child’s well-being.

The weather has been fluctuating as it is the beginning of the rainy season. Weather like this brings lower 
temperatures and high humidity, and also cold and flu viruses and your child may be at risk of  becoming 
ill. They also might get Pneumonia, Influenza, a Cold,  Hand, Foot, and Mouth or Dengi Fever, etc . The 
aforementioned diseases can be prevented by checking on your child’s health daily, making sure they exer-
cise on a regular basis and fully rest, do not take them to the crowded places, make sure they drink enough 
water, eat freshly cooked food, and remind them to wash their hands often.  Lertlah School thinks highly of 
our students’ healthcare, therefore every morning there are teachers and a qualified nurse to check 
students’ health.

The school is cooperating with the Narkwatchara-Uthit Public Health Center No. 48, 
Nongkhaem, Bangkok to stop any diseases from spreading. Classrooms and all equipment 
and all specialty classrooms are cleaned daily using hospital grade disinfectants.

The school would like to ask for your cooperation in following the prevention protocol to prevent 
the Hand, Foot and Mouth Disease and other seasonal diseases, as follows:

 1. Avoid taking your child to crowded public places with a high risk of infec-
tion such as department stores, amusement parks, etc.
 2. Notice your child’s well-being and keep them healthy. If they are sick or 
if they have blisters, fever or a runny nose please take them to see a doctor and 
provide a doctor’s note to their homeroom teacher clarifying his/her illness and 
allow them to rest at home until they are fully recovered before sending them back 
to school.
 3. Avoid sharing personal stuff with others.
 4. If ill, please separate your child from their siblings to control and stop the 
spreading of diseases.

Lertlah School would like to thank all parents for your full cooperation in relation 
to this very serious matter. We will closely monitor this issue to ensure the well-being 
of our students.


